
 

 
Cleator Pilgrimage – Sunday 8th September 2019 Mass & Blessing of the 
Sick – 3PM. Principal Celebrant & Preacher: Bishop Paul Swarbrick. Tea / 
Coffee available before & after the pilgrimage in our Parish Room. Further 
details please contact: St. Mary’s Priory, Cleator, CA23 3AB (Tel: 01946 
810324) email: stmandstj@gmail.com 
 
THE BIG WALK from Castlerigg Manor in Keswick to Cleator for the diocesan 
pilgrimage to the shrine at Cleator. Friday 6th September – Sunday 8th 
September. Age 16+ Again for more info: www.castleriggmanor.co.uk 
 
LANCASTER YOUTH “YOUR VOICE”: A day of Listening with Bishop 
Paul & the Diocesan Youth Service at Our Lady’s Catholic College, 
Morecambe Road, Lancaster LA1 2RX, on Saturday, 14th September, 
10.30a.m.-2.30p.m. “We want your opinion on how we can best serve young 
people in life and faith.” 
 
SURVIVE‐MIVA is a Catholic Lay Association and United Kingdom Registered Charity.  It was 
founded in Liverpool in 1974 to provide vital transport for healthcare and pastoral work in 
areas of great need in Africa, Asia and South America. 
     All funds (which are voluntary donations from generous sponsors) are used to provide 
grants for all types of transport, eg bicycles, mopeds, 4‐wheel drive ambulances, outboard 
motors, etc.  It is the people on the ground who know what best suits the local conditions. 
     At both Masses next Sunday, Mr John Hartley will be appealing for the work of SURVIVE‐
MIVA.  Please give generously to the retiring collection as you leave Church.  Thank you! 

         ST MARY’S 200 + CLUB   
                    WINNERS  

----------------------------------- 
LAST SUNDAY 

Mass Attendance:  
  8.30 -  
10:30 - 

Offertory: £495.43 
Candles: £136.23 

Books/Papers:  
St. Anthony: £ 

Building Fund: £ 
World Needy: £44.90 
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   Preface  
Eucharistic Prayer  

------------------------------------ 
Week beginning 1st September 

Readers: Paula M. / Linda L. 
              Ministers: Julie B. / Julia B.  
             Linda L. / Diane S. / Judith H. 

 
Church Cleaning 

 
Children’s Liturgy 

Lorraine & Ania 
 

Please join us for refreshments 
after the 10:30 Mass 
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Telephone:  01253 873331 
Email:           parish@stmarys-fleetwood.org.uk 
Web:             www.stmarys-fleetwood.org.uk 

Facebook:                 stmary’schurchfleetwood 
Priest:          Fr. Michael Murphy 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
Sunday Mass 8.30 a.m. & 10.30 a.m. 

 

Weekdays except Mondays: 9:45 a.m. Morning Prayer, 10 a.m. Mass 
Tuesday: 6:40 p.m. Rosary, 7 p.m. Mass 

Mondays: 9:45 a.m. Morning Prayer, 10 a.m. Celebration of the Word 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confession):  Saturday 10:30-11 a.m. 
Adoration of the Holy Eucharist: Saturday 10:30-11 a.m. 

                  
         Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time          
                         25th August 2019 
 
   To the banquet of your kingdom, O God of the 
nations, you have invited people of every race and   
                             tongue. 
 
May all who are called to a place at your table come,  
  by the narrow way, to the unending feast of life. 
 
We make our prayer through our Lord Jesus Christ, 
your Son, who lives and reigns with you in the unity  
       of the Holy Spirit, God for ever and ever.  
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                 Week 39, beginning 25thAugust 2019  
        

                                 Please remember in your prayers 
»all the sick, especially: Charlie Andrews, Audrey Armour, Zephan Barretto, Vera 
Berry, Louise Cantrell, Catalina Carreddu, Greta Carus, Janice Chadwick, Elsie 
Clapp, Patsy Coll, Catherine Dale, Marianne Delaney, Teresa Drake, Anthony David 
Dunn, Sarah Finley, Jacob Gray, Joseph Higgins, June Jagger, Christina Jones, Liam 
Edward Lenihan, Rosemary Lovatt, Alison Lyons, Gerry McCaul, Kathleen McGinley, 

Joan Moss, Michael O’Sullivan, Cath Powers, Bob Rawcliffe, Lidia Romanowska, Mary Schon, Joe 
Scott,  Mark Surelock, Josie Tester, Summer van Bogerien, Frank Ward, Winifred White, David 

Wilkinson, Fred & Mary Wylie  

 >> the housebound and those in care, especially: David Ball, Peggie Ball, 
Thomas Ball, Bridget McCann, Brenda McCaul, Walter Myerscough, Doris Roberts, 
Pamela Warwick    

>those who have died recently: Mil Finn, Fr David Elder, Deacon Eric Wooff 
>and also those whose anniversaries are this coming week: Joseph McGarvey, Geoff Tonge, 
Mary Ellen Wilson, Knud Veje, Phyllis Hadgraft, Celia Houten, Irena Ward, Jack Hearty 

Sunday 25th   
Twenty-First Sunday 

in Ordinary Time 

8.30 a.m. People of the Parish 

10.30 a.m. Peter & Hilda Brookes [E.P.] 

MONDAY 26th    10.00 a.m. Celebration of the Word 

TUESDAY 27th  
St. Monica 

7.00p.m. Celebration of the Word 

WEDNESDAY 28th   
St. Augustine 

   10.00 a.m. Celebration of the Word 

THURSDAY 29th      
The Passion of St.  
John the Baptist 

10.00 a.m. 
 

Celebration of the Word 

FRIDAY 30th    10.00 a.m. Celebration of the Word 

SATURDAY 31st    
St. Bartholomew 

10.00 a.m. Deceased Wilkinson Family [A.M.] 

Next Sunday 1st 
September 

Twenty-Second 
Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 
 

8.30 a.m. People of the Parish 

10.30 a.m. Jim & Marjorie Richardson [S.N.] 
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Read –The Gospel for Sunday 1st September (Luke 14:1. 7-14).  
After spending a few minutes considering this Gospel, continue by reading Fr. Henry 
Wansbrough’s reflection. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
On a sabbath day Jesus had gone for a meal to the house of one of the leading 
Pharisees; and they watched him closely. He then told the guests a parable, because 
he had noticed how they picked the places of honour. He said this, “When someone 
invites you to a wedding feast, do not take your seat in the place of honour. A more 
distinguished person than you may have been invited, and the person who invited 
you both may come and say, ‘Give up your place to this man.’ And then, to your 
embarrassment, you would have to go and take the lowest place. No; when you are a 
guest, make your way to the lowest place and sit there, so that, when your host 
comes, he may say, ‘My friend, move up higher.’ In that way, everyone with you at 
the table will see you honoured. For everyone who exalts himself will be humbled, 
and the man who humbles himself will be exalted.” Then he said to his host, “When 
you give a lunch or a dinner, do not ask your friends, brothers, relations or rich 
neighbours, for fear they repay your courtesy by inviting you in return. No; when you 
have a party, invite the poor, the crippled, the lame, the blind; that they cannot pay 
you back means that you are fortunate, because repayment will be made to you 
when the virtuous rise again.”                                        Dom Henry Wansbrough OSB 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Diary  -  Homemade cakes will be for sale after both Masses on 
Sunday 8th September (Our Lady’s Birthday). 
 
Confirmation – If there are any adults or young people who have never been 
confirmed and wish to be confirmed, please give your name and contact details in 
writing to Fr. Michael.  N.B. – I do not propose to ask Bishop Paul to celebrate the 
sacrament when he comes on Visitation in September, but I will liaise with him and 
consult with Canon Alf in St.Wulstan’s to arrange a celebration of Confirmation within 
the next 12 months. 
 
Fully escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, 10th September 2019.  £599.00 per 
person sharing.  Price includes flight with 10kg hand luggage, all transfers, four nights in 
Knock House Hotel with Full Board.  All entertainment and excursions included.  Wheelchair 
accessible rooms in the hotel.  Limited single rooms at supplement of £100.  Groups and 
individual bookings welcome.  Contact Patricia on 01268 762278 or 07740 175557 or email 
knockpilgrimages@gmail.com. Knock Pilgrimages is a member of the Travel Trust 
Association and is fully protected by AOTL T7613. 
 
A £5 and £10 note were found with the Mass money, but sadly no instruction to 
accompany them. If you have handed in an intention recently, please have a word 
with Fr. Michael. 


